July 8, 2025

To: Bree Maki, Chair
Sara Daley, Vice Chair
David Baer, Treasurer
Dave Pringle, Clerk
Dan Kreidermacher, Director
Luke Miller, Director
Amber Pasche, Director

I am writing you to inform you that I will not be seeking an extension of my 2023-2026
contract to be superintendent of Lewiston — Altura Public Schools. My last day of employment
with the district will be June 30, 2026. On this date, I will have proudly worked 43.5 years as a
public educator, and I am looking forward to retiring.

I want to assure you I am fully committed to fulfilling my responsibilities until my final
day with the district. I will do all that I can to support the transition to a new superintendent.

Thank you for all that you do for Lewiston — Altura Public Schools!

Sincerely,

Kuen

Gwen Carman



